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Cranleigh Cricket Club Pavilion
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GU6 8SN

Dear Sir/Madam,

Waverley Borough Council would like to invite you to take part in a consultation regarding planned site improvements and parking restriction measures at Cranleigh Common.  There is a growing pressure on the Common leading to some areas becoming damaged.  

There are currently a number of measures across the Common, including ditching and bollards, to prevent car parking which was an agreed guiding principle for Cranleigh Common following a previous consultation.  The current consultation looks to identify whether the ditching and bollard network needs to be extended, and if so which areas are most in demand.  

A background paper explaining the proposals and the reasons for them is available from http://www.waverley.gov.uk/cranleighcommon.  At this website you can also view the proposed additional parking restriction measures in response to comments the Council have received.  Before making any decisions, the Council are keen to hear the views of local people and organisations that know and value the Common.

A survey relating to these proposals can be accessed using the link at the above website. If you require paper versions of the background paper or maps please use the contact details above to request these.  

We hope to complete this consultation by April 20th 2018, after which a decision will be made in light of the views you and others have expressed.  

The Council are seeking the best solutions for the future management of the Common and the widest consensus on how this can be achieved. Please help us by giving your views and ideas.

Yours sincerely,
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James Caldwell
image1.emf

image2.jpeg
OOOOOOOOOOOOOO




